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Date

Dear

Our Ref:

Ultra Low Emission Zone (ULEZ) – Compliance Registration 

Thank you for your application to register vehicle WW88WWW with us.

We can confirm that this vehicle meets the required standards, is exempt from the scheme 
or is subject to a 100% discount. This means you will not need to pay a ULEZ charge to 
travel in the zone.

You will still need to pay the Congestion Charge and the Low Emission Zone charge (if 
applicable to your vehicle) if you drive in the zone, or you will receive a Penalty Charge 
Notice.

IMPORTANT NOTICE
The compliance status of your vehicle for the ULEZ has been calculated based on the 
information you provided. It is your responsibility to ensure the information you provide 
is accurate. Every effort is made to ensure that the information we provide you is correct 
at the date of our response. However, we provide no warranty as to the accuracy of the 
information and accept no legal liability or responsibility for its accuracy. If you are in any 
doubt over your vehicle’s Euro emission standard, please refer to your vehicle registration 
document – also known as a V5C – or contact your vehicle manufacturer.

If you have any questions, please visit tfl.gov.uk/ulez.
 
Yours sincerely

 

D. Milton – Contracts & Operations Manager
Transport for London

Mr Daniel Gvirtzman
39A,Frognal
London
NW3 6YD
United Kingdom

06 October 2020

Mr Daniel Gvirtzman
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